
BaZing Mobile 
UI Update

Q&A

All BaZing users will receive the new 
user interface (UI) update on Monday, 
February 3, 2020. The BaZing app 
update includes a singular homepage 
view with tiles to display features and 
benefits. Users can update their profile 
photo, see their lifetime savings, access 
local deals, quickly contact roadside 
assistance, and easily navigate to other 
features all from the home screen.

The app update will be available via Google Play and the Apple App store on 
Monday, February 3, 2020. 

When will my financial institution receive the BaZing app update?

No, there is no way to delay the upgrade or opt-out. But keep in mind that the app 
update will be a better user experience for all users. 

Is there any way to delay or opt-out of the update?

No. This is simply an update to the current BaZing app. Users do not need to download 
a new app, but they do need to accept the app update. 

Do users have to download a separate app? 

Each user will need to accept the push notification for the app update if automatic 
updates are not active on their cellular device.

What action do I need to take?

This update will change the user interface (UI) and give BaZing users a more modern 
design, intuitive navigation, and better user experience overall, providing more value to 
you and your customers/members.

Why is StrategyCorps making this change? 

For more information, please contact BaZing Customer Service at 1.855.822.9464 or 
customer.service@bazing.com.  

How can I get more information?


